
Bebington Folk Dance Club are holding a small celebration to 

commemorate the 75th Anniversary of the Club.  It will coincide with the 

last club night of the 2023/24 season, from 7.30pm until 10.00pm, with a 

buffet supper and cake in the interval. 

We would love to hear from anyone associated with the club during that 

time who would like to be with us on that evening.  Please email our 

Membership Secretary, Sheila Davies,  summertrees97@tiscali.co.uk  

for an invitation to the event. 


